
From: City of Hamilton <hello@hamilton.ca>  
Sent: February 3, 2023 5:11 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Webform submission from: Request to Speak to a Committee of Council 

Submitted on Fri, 02/03/2023 - 05:11 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Committee Requested 

Committee 
General Issues Committee 
 
Will you be delegating in-person or virtually? 
In-person 
 
Will you be delegating via a pre-recorded video? 
No 

Requestor Information 

Requestor Information 
Evan Ubene 
Kilometres for Public Healthcare 
 
Preferred Pronoun 
he/him 
 
Reason(s) for delegation request 
Throughout the pandemic, Kilometres for Public Healthcare has been calling for an expansion of public 
healthcare services. With COVID continuing to infect many people, the 12 million dollar budget increase 
requested by the police department would be spent much more effectively if it was put towards social 
supports like public health. 
 
Will you be requesting funds from the City? 
No 
 
Will you be submitting a formal presentation? 
Yes 
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